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CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 
 

A massive well done to all the children for taking part in A Wriggly Nativity and Lights Camel Action – The 
Sequin.   

 
TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

 
There is a teacher training day on Monday 6th January 2020.  Children return to school on Tuesday 7th 

January 2020. 
 

CHRISTMAS PONY RIDE WITH SANTA 
 

This is taking place on Sunday 22nd December.  They will be riding through Acklington with Santa, his 
reindeer and elves.  They will stop along the way for photos.  Meet at the football green for 12pm.  This is 

to raise a little money for the Heatherdale residents. 
 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We wish you a very merry Christmas!!  See you on the 7th January!! 
 

 
 
 
   


